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4 August 2016 

 

Dear Presidents and members of Equestrian

 

There have been allot of talk about deregistration lately. While this threat was real, I have spent

time explaining our situation to the SASCOC CEO, Mr. Tubby Reddy. I

that deregistration wouldnot be in the best interest of the sport, that it would 

specifically, the athletes. 

 

 As you can see from the attached letter their patience is wearing thin

together. SASCOC have been overrun with mails and calls from ordinary members of 

Mr. Mubarak Mahomed allowed a 14

timehas come and gone. 

 

 From now everyone will follow protocol, as explained in the letter from Mr. Reddy. I ask one and all to 

honor it. This counts for every single person from ground level to top structures. Those who choose not to 

follow protocol will be dealt with accordingly. You need to follow the official route via your club to your 

DA, from DA to SAEF and if needed from me to Mr. Reddy.

 

It is time that everyone put their private

their sport. This ongoing, perceived power struggle, must come to an end and we need to concentrate on 

our athletes and the sport. 

 

Kind regards  

 
Andre Truter 

President - SAEF 
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